
All classes that have a PEGASUS class code will remain in the state that they are on the 
current (and what will be the "19/20") instance of Myplace. 
 
Near the start of August (typically the 2nd Tuesday), we shall swap the 20/21 instance of 
Myplace so that is accessible via the URL http://classes.myplace.strath.ac.uk/ 
 
The 19/20 classes will remain available on a slightly different url: https://classes2019-
2020.myplace.strath.ac.uk/ and all of the classes that students undertook remain accessible 
via the 19/20 tab on their Myplace home page. 
 
These sites are then left alone (from our perspective) from then on.  
 
There are different behaviours for Physics classes (that are *not* PEGASUS class code sites) 
that have set either an Archive or Move rollover action. 
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